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Internationa
Center of Photography

1130 Fifth Avenue
3 New York, NY 10128
212-860-1778

December 9, 1985
Mr. Omar Badsha
Ps 0..Box. 37315
Board of Trustees Overport 4067
Henry M. Margolis® Durban, South Africa

Officers Dear Mr. Badsha:

As you know, the International Center of
Photography is a museum/center devoted to photography.
Our aim is to present the work of people working around
the world, both to a local audience and student body,
and an international audience as well. We accomplish this,
as well as we can, by exhibiting works from around the
world, and asking these photographers to speak here in
New York to our students.

We would very much appreciate your being able
to be with us to present your work to our students during
our various lecture forums. If you could approximate your
presence in New York, we would then schedule such an
opportunity. Late January or early February would be the
time span we would propose. We know time is short, but if
you could arrange to be with us then, we would greatly
appreciate it.

I Floadt ettt We look forward to hearing from you, and knowing
Arno alyn of your availability. If there is anything we can do to

expedite your being with us, please do not hesitate to let
us know.

With all best wishes,

Sincerely,

Sandra Weiner Cornell Capa
Director
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